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to his counterparts his impression that the Ethiopian Government was

making a serious and sustained effort to respond to the crisis .

The Government will be reviewing the African situation

constantly, said Mr . Clark, to determine what further initiatives and

extra funds might be necessary to alleviate the situation . He urged

Canadians to continue their overwhelming generosity, either through the

NGO community or by contacting the office of David MacDonald a t

(819) 994-6138 .
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